
OH Nurses – Join the SOM today

www.som.org.uk/membership-information	    @SOMNews

•	 Access to SOM Special Interest Groups 
(HAVS, Mental Health, MSK, Skin and 
many more)

•	 Free legal advice

•	 A monthly online newsletter including 
events, job advertisements and 
important policy and practice updates

•	 Discounted tickets to our Annual 
Conference

•	 Peer to peer support

•	 Access to our SOM Members website, 
with its resources and learning zone

For further information, please contact 
membership@som.org.uk

Member benefits:

•	 Occupational health nurse indemnity 
insurance

•	 Free nurse appraisal online toolkit

•	 Online / distance learning through 
our CPD accredited webinar package 
(recent topics have included CV Writing 
and Interview Preparation, Health 
Surveillance and Stress)

•	 Regional groups in the UK and 
internationally that provide local 
networking opportunities, workplace 
visits and clinical lectures

•	 Our acclaimed Occupational Medicine 
journal

Are you a nurse working in occupational 
health and medicine or have an interest 
in this area? 

We are a national leader in supporting 
professional development and education. 

We are a truly multidisciplinary 
organisation. Our members include 
nurses, health technicians, hygienists, 
disability assessors, ergonomists, 
physiotherapists, doctors, and 
psychologists.


